
The Shountrade Scéal 

JUNE NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to the final edition of ‘The Shountrade Scéal’ for this school year! What an amazing year we have 
had in Shountrade N.S. We hope the entire school community enjoys a wonderful summer holidays and we 

wish our current 6th class the best of luck on their future adventures. Have a look at our incredible final month 
in school! 




